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The Milford Historical Commission meetings of April, May and 

June, 2020, were not held due to the coronavirus. 

Memorial Hall has been closed since mid-March but is expected to 

re-open in July.  If this happens then we should be able to welcome 

visitors into the Museum on Thursdays from 1 – 4 pm.  Masks and 

social distancing will be adhered to and hand sanitizers will be 

located at the entrances.  Any other safety measures that are 

required will be put into place. 

Plans for our Annual Open House in October are being considered 

but the annual lawn gathering at the North Purchase District 

School will not be held this year. 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 12 at 7 pm 

in Memorial Hall.  It may be held in the GAR Hall where social 

distancing can be easily achieved. 

For further information please visit 

memorialhall@townofmilford.com or call:  508-473-3560 or 508-

473-8571. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Anne Lamontagne 

Recording Secretary 
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